

January 28, 2013

Anthony Caloiero Antonino's Pizzeria & Panini 1801 Rutherford Road Vaughan, ON L4K 5R7

Dear Mr. Caloiero,

Please accept my sincere congratulations on being named Canada's favourite pizzeria in Saputo's inaugural Pizza Hall of Fame contest. I join you in celebrating this incredible honour along with everyone in the community.

The City of Vaughan is extremely proud of its strong and vibrant business community and the hard work of our entrepreneurs. You are special people who care about the service you provide, the jobs you create and the impact you have on the community.

We are privileged in this City to have so many incredible leaders whose strong work ethic serves as a catalyst for the continued prosperity of our entire community.

I want to express my sincere gratitude for all that you do for our City. Your commitment to your business is truly inspiring, and your vision and passion are what have made you the success you are today.

Once again, I offer my congratulations to Antonio's Pizzeria & Panini — Canada's favourite pizzeria.

Sincerely,

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C.

Mayor